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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 1st of December, 2016, in connection with the Council’s1

consideration of the item entitled ”Situation in the Middle East,” the President of the Security Council made the2

following statement on behalf of the Council:3

The recent news of the military actions between the State of Israel, the Arab Republic of Egypt, and the4

Syrian Arab Republic have been very concerning to everyone, especially those affected by the oil embargoes. The5

body would like to note that we agree that all groups should have a ceasefire, as negotiated by the USSR, and then6

use future meetings to renegotiate any other border disputes. We condemn the violence, and are not afraid to take7

further measures to stop all military actions.8

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to developments.9

Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions
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